
Whately Conservation Commission 
Wednesday, March 3, 2020 

Whately Town Offices, 4 Sandy Lane, Whately MA 01093 
 

Commissioners present: Andrew Ostrowski, Ann Barker, Montserrat Archbald, and George Owens 

Commissioners absent: Scott Jackson 

Others present: Becky Jones, Chris Kellogg, Chris Volonte (Kestrel Land Trust), Mette Gustavsen, Pete Westover 
(Conservation Works), Tom Litwin 

Meeting convened at 7:00 p.m. 

1. Public Hearing for Kestrel Land Trust Notice of Intent for construction of a boardwalk for access to the 
Dauchy property on Chestnut Plain Rd. as part of the Whately Center Woods Project. A site visit for this 
project was conducted on March 1, 2020. Pete Westover presented the project and Archbald read aloud 
comments from DEP, followed by Q & A. The commission voted unanimously (4-0) to close the hearing and 
issue an Order of Conditions with the following special condition. 
 
“Prior to construction, the applicant shall hold an on-site meeting with a representative from the 
Conservation Commission. No work can begin until the Conservation Commission has approved a detailed 
plan.” 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Montserrat Archbald 


